[bookmark: _GoBack]101.1b Request from Lowestoft Shopmobility for additional grant funding

I have attached the 2 invoices, but you will see there has been a slight change in prices.
The price for leaflets went up from £225 to £250. Hazel, our Co-ordinator, ordered the key cabinet from home and managed to get free postage, so that went down from £92 to £87. So, an increase on one of £25 and a decrease on the other of £5, which means overall, instead of £317 requested it comes to £337.

I do not know whether Lowestoft Town Council will meet the small increase, but if not we will have to pay it ourselves. We are very grateful for the contribution promised.

